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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you know, Year 5 camping trip is taking place on Wednesday 28th June – Friday 30th 

June. There will be a meeting at school on Monday 15th May at 2pm to provide you with 

more information about the trip and kit that will be needed. Mark Reeves from Spirit 

of Adventure will also be attending if there are any questions that you would like to 

ask. 

 

We shall look forward to seeing you there.  

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Ball  

Deputy Head  
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